
 

 

JK’s, SK’s and parents  
please join us to learn all about  

school bus safety! 

First Time Rider Program -  
Learn about school bus safety, 
practice safe bus evacuation, 
take a short bus ride, watch a 
safety video and receive a 
gift. 

Join us anytime between the hours of 
8:30 am -11:30 am on Saturday, August 16 2025 

(There is no need to pre-register, sessions run every half hour) 
 

Choose one of two locations: 
 

Great Lakes Secondary School, 340 Murphy Road, Sarnia 
or  

Ursuline College, 85 Grand Avenue West; Chatham 
 

For more information please contact 
CLASS @ 1-877-330-4287 

 
 

www.cklass.ca 


